
Please join us for 

Florida Apprenticeship Week 

In conjunction with National Apprenticeship Week. 

Florida State College at Jacksonville 

is showcasing 

The Advanced Technology Center. 

 

Are you an employer experiencing a skills gap? 

Hear from local industry leaders on how apprenticeships can benefit your  

company. Participate in an interactive tour of the Advanced Technology Center. 

 

Thursday, November 17th 

8 -11 a.m.  

401 W. State Street, T141 
Jacksonville, FL 32202 

 

Doors open at 7:30 a.m. 

R.S.V.P. requested via carissa.gardner@fscj.edu 

or 632-5148 by October 31st 


